Letter to the Editor
July 1, 2019

On behalf of the Meadows Auxiliary and the residents of the Meadows Nursing & Rehabilitation Center, I want to thank everyone who participated in the Auxiliary’s 35th annual “Market on the Pond” fundraiser held on June 15th. The event was a huge success and we couldn’t have done it without the overwhelming support of volunteers, community groups, family members, staff and local businesses. 
From donations of raffle baskets, plants, food and beverages, odds and ends, books, baked goods, as well as monetary gifts, their generous giving is a tribute to the commitment of the services we provide on a daily basis. 
Since the Auxiliary’s inception in 1984, volunteers have donated over 418,000 hours of service and more than $453,000 to various departments in the center for essential equipment and supplies. The Auxiliary has also sponsored many social events through the years as well as purchased holiday gifts and other items to enhance our residents’ quality of life. 
We are currently seeking volunteers to fulfill a variety of needs. Volunteers must be at least 13 years of age. Please call the Meadows Nursing & Rehabilitation Center at (570) 675-8600 ext. 195 for more information. 
With sincere gratitude and appreciation,
Camille Fioti 
Director of Resident & Community Services
Meadows Nursing & Rehabilitation Center
